
  
Memorandum 
 
To:  Parents/Teachers/Staff  
 
From:    Matthew Rhode, Facilities Supervisor  
 
Subject: Annual Right-to-Know Safety Data Sheet Program Notification 
 
Date:  December 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Staff Members: 
 
School Districts are required to comply with the Pennsylvania Act 1591984, Worker and  
Community Right-to-Know Law.  The following information is presented as an annual update of 
Upper Moreland’s on-going Right-to-Know activities.  
 
Our Safety Data Sheet (SDS) books have been updated for the calendar year 2018. The SDS 
books contain a listing of chemicals used or stored in certain specified areas of the District. The 
books are available for inspection by any interested individual by appointment made through the 
Facilities Supervisor at least two working days in advance.  SDS books are located in the 
Facilities Office. The Facilities Supervisor can be reached at 215-830-1580.   
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